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Ottawa, August 21st, 1930.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal, Que.

Dear Sir Arthur:-

Please accept my sincere thanks 

for your kind letter of August 18th. congratulating

me upon my recent appointment to the Cabinet.

I have a deep sense of my responsibility 

to the Canadian people, and it is my earnest hope 

that as Solicitor General I may continue to enjoy your 

confidence and support.

Yours faithfully,
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Maurice Dupr^,
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